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Calder Loth, Senior Architectural Historian
Virginia Historic Landmarks Commission

221 Governor Place

Richmond, VA 23219

Dear Calder:

I am enclosing the National Register nomination forms
for Ben Lomond, which I hope will meet with your approval.
I have included several black and white photographs of the manor
house and outbuildings being nominated. (The Ben Lomond
"Slave Quarters" has been moved off the church's property and is
now owned by Prince William County. It is being included in
this nomination.) I am also enclosing several slides of the
buildings being nominated.

The survey photographs of Ben Lomond and the "Slave
Quarters" are for your files.

Thank you for your help in preparing the nomination form;
it has been a very rewarding and educational experience for
me to work on this complex.

Sincerely yours,

Franeea

Frances Jones
Architectural Historian
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